
Newsletter 
Mountbatten Primary school 

Be the best we can be! 

 Our assembly topic next week is: Being Healthy 

Friday 14th 

February 2020 

At the end of every half-term children are entered in to a 

prize draw to win a prize for 100% attendance, these 

were our Spring Half-Term winners. Well done!  

Year 3 discussed the importance of staying safe online 

and created a list of key ways they could do this. They 

then listened to the book, Goldilocks: A hashtag            

cautionary tale, and we used this to help us discuss how 

we need to be careful online #SaferInternetDay2020 

Our boxes are ready to send to our partnership school 

in Freetown, Sierra Leone!  

KS1 are learning about the flags you see on a 
beach and what they mean. RNLI came in and 
talked with the children.  

https://twitter.com/hashtag/SaferInternetDay2020?src=hashtag_click
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Attendance Sessions missed  

If you are having 

difficulty getting your 

child to school, please 

contact the school 

office. 

Message from the school: 

It was great to see so 

many pupils receive 100% 

certificates for their         

attendance in the Spring 

Term so far.  I hope that we 

will have even more to 

award at the  end of the 

Spring Term! 

Have a lovely half term and 

we look forward to        

welcoming you back on 

Monday 24th February, 

ready to learn more and 

remember more. 
Visit us on Twitter 

@MountbattenPrim 

We know that good 

school attendance and 

punctuality leads to 

good learning. Our 

school attendance target 

is 96.1%. In order to 

achieve our target we do 

require the support of 

parents. Please inform 

the school of any 

absence before 9am.  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to classes 1J & 

4j. You are the attendance 

superstars this week!  

 

 W/C 

03/02 

W/C 

10/02 

FS2 93.53% 87.65% 

1J 93.79% 92.07% 

2SJ 97.04% 94.07% 

2S 98.52.% 99.26.% 

3J 98.89% 93.89% 

3S 100.00
% 

96% 

4J 98.70% 96.52% 

4T 96.00% 94% 

5G 94.74% 96.32% 

5D 92.11% 96.32% 

6W 96.47% 95.59% 

Whole 

School 

95.83% 93.77% 

 W/C  

03/02 

W/C 

10/02 

Unauthorised 11 29 

Authorised  14 14 

Medical  3 2 

Holidays  2 

Illness 48 62 

TOTAL 76 109 

Half-Term  

School closes today at 

3.15pm.  

School re-opens on 

Monday 24th February 

at 8.45am.  

 

We hope you have a 

great break.  

Absence 

If your child is going to 

be absent from school, 

you need to alert the 

school before 9am.  

  

You can alert us to your 

child’s absence via 

ParentMail, Phone call or 

leave a message if it is 

before the office opening 

hours.  

Illnesses such as a cough, 

cold, temperature, tummy 

ache, head ache and 

slapped cheek children 

should be given             

paracetamol and brought 

into school.  

 

Sickness and diarrhoea 

bugs , children are to be 

absent for 24 hours since 

the last episode.  


